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Perth Ambassador Hotel wins WA Tourism Award for Best Standard Accommodation

The Perth Ambassador Hotel was announced as the winner of the Best Standard Accommodation
Award at the prestigious 2010 Western Australian Tourism Awards, held on Saturday 20"
November. The Awards are recognised as the State’s highest honours in tourism excellence and
the win sees the Perth Ambassador Hotel go on to compete at the National Awards.

Having won the 2009 WA Tourism Award in the same category, the Perth Ambassador Hotel is
well on its way to cementing its status as one of WA’s leading 3.5 star hotels. Offering 170 well-
appointed rooms ranging from Standard Rooms to Executive and Lounge Suites, all with
complimentary broadband internet access, the Perth Ambassador Hotel is an ideal choice for both
corporate and leisure travellers. Facilities include a restaurant and bar, meeting and function
rooms, sauna, 24-hour reception, tour desk, mini business centre and secure car parking.

Situated on Adelaide Terrace in the central business district, the Perth Ambassador Hotel is just
minutes from the City’s main shopping and entertainment area, the Swan River, Perth Convention
& Exhibition Centre and tourist attractions.

Their companion property, the Goodearth Hotel, also owned and managed by Australia Pacific
Hotels Group, was inducted into the Hall of Fame in 2009 having won the Standard
Accommodation category three years in a row.

For further information or to make a booking visit www.ambassadorhotel.com.au or call (08) 9325
1455,
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Further details:

Kate McCann-Phillips — Director of Sales & Marketing
Ph: +61 8 9492 7774 or 0413 174 661

Email: katemcp@goodearthhotel.com.au

196 Adelaide Terrace Perth WA 6004 | Tel: 61 8 9325 1455 | Fax: 61 8 93256317 | Toll Free: 1800 998 011 | Website: www.ambassadorhotel.com.au

Australia Pacific Hotels (Brisbane) Pty Ltd ACN 093 763 921  ABN 33 093 763 921



